



## STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800 www.ped.state.nm.us



SUSANA MARTINEZ
Governor

HANNA SKANDERA
SECRETARY-DESIGNATE OF EDUCATION

February 23, 2012

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Efren Yturralde, Superintendent, Gadsden Independent Schools

Steven Suggs, Chief Financial Officer

FROM:

Michael Archibeque, Federal Program Director, E2T2

Hipolito "Paul" Aguilar, Deputy Secretary, Finance and Operations

RE:

Enhancing Education Through Technology (E2T2-C) (24149) FY10-11 Carryover

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that your entity is receiving Enhancing Education Through Technology (E2T2-C) (24149) FY10-11 Carryover in the amount listed below. In past years NMPED has also provided the FY12 final award amount for your grant. Since the U.S. Department of Education Appropriations Act for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2011 affecting state fiscal year (SFY 2011-12) required adjustments of federal grants pursuant to Public Law 112-33, NMPED will distribute final FFY 2011 awards in March, 2012.

Your 2010-11 carryover amount, federal grant award information specific to your grant, and compliance requirements are below.

。 第一章	\$169,703.66
FY11-12 Final Allocation	\$0.00
Total District Budget	\$173,949.00
FY11-12 Approved Budget	\$0.00
Total Amount of BAR	(\$4,245.34)

CFDA: 84.318X Educational Technology State Grant Award Name: Educational Technology State Grant Award No. S318X100031

Federal Funding Agency: USDE

Compliance Requirements: EDGAR 34 CFR Parts (74 - 99) http://www2.ed.gov/policy/fund/reg/edgarReg/edgar.html Subject: E2T2 Carryover Date: 2/23/12 Page #: 2

## OMB A-133 and OMB A-87 or OMB A-21 (Cost Principles for Educational Institutions) http://www.whitehouse.gov/omb/circulars\_default

Please submit a BAR for this amount and a copy of this award memo through OBMS by March 23, 2012.

The 2010-11 carryover amounts indicated above must be obligated by June 30, 2012 and expended by September 30, 2012. Final requests for reimbursement must be received no later than October 26, 2012.

If you have questions, please contact Michael Archibeque, Federal Program Director at 505-827-4971 or by email at Michael.Archibeque@state.nm.us.